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Title 

 AAT usage 2023 

Reference Number:  RDF2306-24 
Date of Response: 19/02/24 

 
Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s 
response(s) below: 
 
Please be aware that the Royal Devon University Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust 
(Royal Devon) has existed since 1st April 2022 following the integration of the Northern 
Devon Healthcare NHS Trust (known as Northern Services) and the Royal Devon and 
Exeter NHS Foundation Trust (known as Eastern Services). 
 
 

I would like to submit an FOI request for the amount of Alpha-1 Proteinase-Inhibitor 
(AAT) in grams purchased by the trust in 2023 (the entire calendar year), 
 
a.     broken down by manufacturer (Grifols, CSL Behring, Takeda, Kamada), 
b.     by vial size (0.5 mg, 1 mg, 4 mg, 5 mg) and 
c.     by department ordering AAT (ICU, Pulmonology unit, Liver unit etc.) 
 
Trust response:  The Trust Is unable to respond to the above questions as the 
information is not held.  The Trust has not commissioned Alpha-1 Proteinase-Inhibitor. 


